
FAQ 

I have more than one child – how will a staggered start work? 

Staggered start and end times are there to minimise contacts at the school gate and 

during travel. They are a necessary step in protecting you and your child. 

We are asking parents to arrive at times based on surnames – and so most families 

will not have a problem with split arrival times even if they have children in more 

than one year group. 

 


